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Docket No. 99900403/82-03

General Electric Company
Nuclear Energy Business Operations
ATTN: Mr. W. H. Bruggeman

Vice President and General
Manager

175 Curtner Avenue
San Jose, CA 95125

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated February 28 and April 7,1983, in response

to our letters dated February 2 and March 17, 1983. We have no further questions

at this time and will review your corrective actions and preventive measures

during a future inspection.

Sincerely,
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Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
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